
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 28, 1983 

Dear Congressman Lagomarsino: 

We have just been informed by John 
Herrington, Director of Presidential 
Personnel that Mr. Richard Whiston of 
Santa Barbara has enthusiastically 
accepted the position of Deputy General 
Counsel of the Army. 

Mr. Deaver is now out of the country 
traveling for the President and 
in his absence I wanted to let you 
know this happy outcome. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Donna L. Blume 
Staff Assistant to 
Michael K. Deaver 

The Honorable Robert J. Lagomarsino 
House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
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Mr. Michael K. Deaver 
Deputy Chief of Staff 
The White House :ltr: 
Washington, D.C. 20500 

Dear Mr. D~ M 
,J /. 
~~~-

I am advised Mr. C. Richard Whiston of Santa Barbara; 
California is being considered for appointment as 
General Counsel for the U.S. Army. 

It is my pleasure to have known Rich for many years. 
He is an outstanding individual with extensive legal experience 
derived from over twenty years in private practice. He has 
impeccable Republican credentials from years of activity on 
behalf of the party and its candidates, including President 
Reagan. 

I highly recommend Rich Whiston for this appointment. 
He will serve the President and the country well in this 
position. If you need additional information, please don't 
hesitate to contact me. 

RJL:jem 
enclosure 

~loMARSINO 
Congress --
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 22, 1983 

Dear Arnaud: 

You were so kind to send 
your new book, Monimbo. 
to the pace slowing down 
opportunity to read it. 

me a copy of 
I look forward 
here and an 

Thank you again for thinking of me. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Arnaud De Borchgrave 
Mossgrave Partnership 
Simon & Schuster Building 
1230 Avenue of the Americas 
Rockfeller Center 
New York, New York 10020 



THE WHllE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July ?.O, 1983 

Dear Guy: 

I r0ccivfod your recent letter .ccoyarding 
the candicJ.·cy of Marion S. Heiskell for 
a position on the Gateway lidvi~;ory Com­
mission. I have taken Lhe libt.:>rl.y of 
fnr.'a nl:i ng your letter to Jolin Herring­
ton, Dir:er-:i~or of PrP~_:;i <1c:11tial I'crso11110l, 
r•~(1uc~sting ih.::it he in[or_rn you of the 
~3t at_ us of Ms. H<oi ~k(~ 11 's candicl acy. 

~hank you for writjng. 

-· 

MJCIJl,EL K. lJEl\VER 
.i'\ssisL_mt to i:he p-,_esid("Jlt 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

The Honorable Guy V. r-IoU nar i 
U.S. House of Rr:pr('!~L:JJLativc~s 
~\'ashin<:JLOn, D. C. '.)0515 
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Hon. Michael K. Deaver 
Deputy Chief of Staff and 

Assistant to the President 
The White House 

• ! 
Wash1~gton, D.C. 20500 

Dear Mike: 

July 13, 1983 
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I would very much appreciate your informing me of the 
status of Ms. Heiskell' s candidacy at thi.d/ time. . ;/ 

Thank you for your help. With regards"\ 
'/f ___ ) 

Very ;ru~ours, 

tw/ 
Guy V. MoJinari 

·I 

Member of /Congress 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

' 
July 28, 1983 

Dear Mr. Secretary: 

We have received your July 27th letter 
to Mr. Deaver recommending that the 
President address The American Business 
Conference in Washington on October 4-5. 

In Mr. Deaver's absence I have taken the 
liberty of ref erring your request to 
Fred Ryan, Director of Scheduling. You 
should expect an answer from him very 
soon. 

Thank you again for this suggestion for 
the President's schedule. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

~ww,~ 
Donna L. Blume 
Staff Assistant to 
Michael K. Deaver 

The Honorable Donald T. Regan 
The Secretary of the Treasury 
Washington, D.C. 20220 



THE SECRETARY OF THE TREASURY 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20220 

.July 27, 1983 

Dear Mike: 

I would appreciate your consideration of this meeting. 

With best wishes. 

The Honorable 
Michael K. Deaver 
Assistant to the President 

and Deputy Chief of Staff 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 20500 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Donald T. Regan 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 29, 1983 

Dear Mr. Wick: 

As you know, Mr. Deaver is presently in 
the Far East travelling for the President, 
so I am taking the liberty of answering 
your letter of July 28th addressed to him. 

In his absence, I have sent your letter 
of request to Mr. Fred Ryan, Director of 
Presidential Scheduling. I know that you 
will be hearing from him shortly as to 
whether the President will be able to partic­
ipate in your ceremony commemorating the 30th 
anniversary of the establishment of the U.S. 
Information Agency. 

Mr. Charles z. Wick 
Director 

Sincerely, 

Donna L. Blume 
Staff Assistant to 
Michael K. Deaver 

U. S. Information Agency 
Washington, D. C. 20547 



United States 
Information 
Agency 
Washington, D. C. 2054 7 

Dear Mike: 

Office of the Director 

Ju 1 y 2 s , 1 g's 3 

We are planning a ceremony this fall to commemorate the 30th anniversary of 
the establishment of the U.S. Information Agency. As I indicated to the 
President by letter (attached) last May, we would be honored to have him 
participate in this ceremony and to see firsthand the new USIA Headquarters. 
I also enclose a recent letter on this subject written by my associate, Jock 
Shirley, to ~oanna Bistany in the White House. 

Suggested elements of the ceremony include remarks by the President, cutting a 
ceremonial ribbon symbolizing the dedication of our new building, and 
unveiling a USIA plaque ("Telling America's Story to the World") at the front 
door. The President's message could be relatively short, as was the case for 
the Voice of America's 40th anniversary lasr year, or he could use the 
occasion to make a full-scale foreign policy statement if he so desires. 

An appearance by the President at this ceremony would be an occasion on which 
he could emphasize the spirit of openness and communication which he has 
brought to foreign policy. It would be a splendid opportunity for him to 
underline -- particularly for USIA's overseas audiences -- the basic 
democratic values which underlie our society and which form the principles of 
Administration foreign policy. It could be an occasion to discuss the war of 
ideas being waged between the United States and our implacable, totalitarian 
opponents in the Communist world. Finally, the President's presence would 
demonstrate personal support for a strong and vigorous American voice in the 
world and would indicate in a very dramatic way the importance which this 
Administration gives to public diplomacy in the conduct of U.S. foreign 
affairs. 

We expect to invite to the ceremony Representatives and Senators involved in 
USIA affairs, the Advisory Commission for Public Diplomacy, foreign diplomats 
and representatives of the U.S. foreign affairs community, selected represen­
tatives of the arts, the Mayor of the District of Columbia, distinguished 
Agency alumni, Agency employees and, of course, media representatives. 

The Honorable 
Michael K. Deaver 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

and Assistant to the President 
The White House 
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A reception will follow the ceremony to which the President is most cordially 
invited. However, we will understand if the press of his schedule precludes 
his attendance at this event. 

While the actual anniversary date is August 1, I suggest that the ceremony be 
held in mid- to late September, or at any time during the fall that is 
convenient to the President. A morning hour, 10:00 or 10:30 a.m., would be 
best f~r media coverage. 

I will appreciate your advising me of your thoughts on this proposed appear­
ance by the President, and, if you believe his participation appropriate, the 
most suitable date. 

Charles z. Wick 
Director 
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United States 
/n focn1ation 
Agency 
Washmgton. DC :10547 

Dear Mr. President: 

MAY 13 J983 

One year and seven months ago, we began to implement your -
directive to consolidate the USIA from its several buildingu 
around town. I am pleased to report that, with the relocation 
of my office and the of fices of the senior staff to the new 
USIA Building, we have now achieved the objective. 

Initially, our focus was a consolidation in the HHS North 
building along with the Voice of America. In March of 1982, 
Ed Meese, Jerry Carmen and I altered the plan by taking 
advantage of a newly completed building at 400 C Street,- s.w., 
Washington, D.c. This building, located at the same corner as 
the HHS North building, enabled us to consolidate USIA without 
impacting on HHS. From March 1982 to late September, we sought 
Congressional approval of a prospectus enabling GSA to lease 
the building. 

;.._ -
The lease was signed in early October 1982, and since then we 
have designed 330,000 square feet of interior space and we have 
moved approximately 1,400 of the 1,800 employees who will 
occupy the new USIA Building by July. This consolidation will 
enhance our management efficiency and, more importantly, the 
consolidation will enhance our support for your foreign policy 
and national security objectives. 

Your interest in this Agency is well recognized by all of us at 
USIA. We would appreciate the honor of your visiting our ~ew 
building, perhaps at our forthcoming 30t~ anniversary this 
'summer. At that time you will see firsthand. the .. results of our 
efforts • . 
Best regards. 

The Presiffent 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 

Sincerely, 

Charles Z. Wick : 
Director 

USIA 

... I 

I 
.I 

. I 

. ~ 
I 

. ! 



U~I!A i:iir&ctor ~ick .:&e:~eJ the> r'r::;ai~1t in r~y if ~.e t,"J1.ild ~;C10.<Jr l15I1a '.!<it), :i 

vi~it. tc o·,>.r •~C\<: !~~-~1-.n•:irtcrs .-:it 400 C Elrc,.:Jt ~.H., perhJ.ps oa t.i"'<c c..cc.."!.:o:iun of 
'J<..>!h' ~ Juth ::lnni """r:~y l~t~r t.'liio s-~iuor. 

~-0 h~ve h('~•.r.-t 1nf:;,z:;:-,:.l.ly fr.rough Leonard Pc...;a of the r;...rx: lh~.t tl11! Pro~·ir::-c:1t h: 
in~'!?:."j ir:terested in F'-Ying us 3 vl!;it. I <ltl \.-ritiri3 yo.l to ;i~ic i{, firot of 
:i!.l, :;•·..:iu r. •. h}1t be ahlta to et.."lt1firrn his inter.:>et in lln CJfficial ""~Y, anc: 
u<>C.'On•Hy, ii \.Jo ~n arra.""J" ~ ~!nt.~tivt: d.3.te. 

w mn schedule a 30Ui ar.ni vorri.1ry c.:clu1.:;rulic.-.;;1 <..r. ?.ny d,.;iy ~-,.-.l ti~ e·v:-.t iG 
~v~·nic.'nt to the I'r£;""Bice.1t. C'1r ["tt'.!foE:rre<l c':~.to is ?-~A..~"'Y• :\1.Y~U'lt l, t:'.c­
actu:tl ~iver!iar".f <.bt~ M~ a tl~y ~i:':~ Cryigr~~~ i:a otill in 5'?s91on. ·.~ 
13·~-;t:$t A A'.:>rnin<J 110"...U: - iim",i 10100 O! 10:.:;Q .!.~. - to:: ~-~St .t!!'~ O.N"-r.;~:.!. 

!f t.'"1i.s ic not m.tit..'1·c-1~. 'r.ic \\QtJlc SU}·;~:c;t ~ '1:;.)· in !4"L1- tc. l 1tc ~==£'twr;L-er, (...""?" 

in fact n.t ~.ny o:mvcn.ic."<lt tlro ill e1e fol\. 

~~~ • .JO:lML'.1 l~j et::\ny 
"i'; \.3' ~~.ii t t" :-I,~\5 ~4:: 

SinefJrely, 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 29, 1983 

Dear Mr. Edwards: 

Mr. Deaver is presently travelling out of 
the country for the President, so I want 
you to know that I am taking the liberty 
of forwarding your letter of July 28th to 
Mr. Fred Ryan, Director of Presidential 
Scheduling. 

I know that you will be hearing from Mr. 
Ryan very shortly as to whether the Presi­
dent will be able to meet with the six 
European Parliamentarians on September 12, 
13 or 14. 

Sincerely, 

141 du__,,_~ ttJL._M,c 
Donna L. Blume 
Staff Assistant to 
Michael K. Deaver 

Mr. Lee Edwards, President 
The Center for International Relations 
Suite 805 
1705 DeSales Street, N.W. 
Washington, D. c. 20036 



The 
Center 

for 
International 

Relations 
Suite 805 • 1705 DeSales St., N.W. •Washington, D.C. 20036 • (202) 293-1340 • Tel~x 89-2407 

Honorable Michael Deaver 
Deputy Chief of Staff 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 20500 

July 28, i983 

I believe the meeting should be given serious consideration for the 
following reasons: 

1. The Senate Foreign Relations Committee is scheduled to hold hearings 
on the Hatfield-Kennedy nuclear freeze resolution September 21. The Parliament~ 
arians will be able to counteract much of the pro-freeze propaganda that will 
be floating around with their support of the deployment of Euromissiles. Their 
impact will be considerably enhanced if they meet with the President. 

2. The chairman and the co-chairman of the delegation will be speaking 
at a National Press Club luncheon on Wednesday, September 14. What they say 
will carry far more weight if they have seen the President. 

3. They will be meeting with the editorial board of the Wall Street Journal 
on Friday, September 16. I am working on se·ssions with the Washington Post 
and the New York Times. It would help if I could say they are scheduled to 
see the President. 

4. Finally, the Parliamentarians will be debating leaders of the nuclear 
freeze movement at Georgetown University on Tuesday evening, September 13. I 
have every confidence in their knowledge of the issue and their ability to 
articulate the reasons for the deployment of the Pershing II and cruise missiles. 
Leigh, the British M.P., led the fight in Great Britain against CND. And 
Petersen, the West German, who speaks excellent English, has been a long-time 
member of the Armed Services Committee in the Bundestag. 

I hope this additional information about the Parliamentarians and their 

-1-

Board of Trustees 
Lee Edwards 

.M. Stanton Evans 
l\forris I. Leibman, Esq. 

E. Victor .Milione 
Hon. Richard B. Stone 
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schedule will be of use to you as you consider their meeting with the President. 
I know how busy he is, but I really think the payoff would be significant. 

Sin9rely, 

-~f_ 
/I:ee Edwards 
President 
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Center 

for 
International 

Relations 
Suite 805 • 1705 DeSales St., N.W. • Washirigton, D.C. 20036 • (202) 293-1340 •Telex 89-2407 

The President 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 20500· 

Dear Mr. President& 

July 22, 198J 

As you know from the letter of Baron Frary von Blomberg, dated May 12, 198), 
a group of distinguished. European Parliamentarians was scheduled to visit the 
United States in June. These Parliamentarians, all of whom have extensive exper­
ience in defense and security affairs, will explain their countries' support of 
a strong Western defense, including the deployment of Pershing II and cruise 
missiles in Western Europe by the end of this year. 

You were gracious enough to consider meeting with them, thereby, in the words 
of Baron Blomberg, "sending a clear signal to all the capita.ls of the world that · 
the nations of the Atlantic community are united in their commitment to peace 
through strength." · 

Because of the British and Italian elections, the trip was rescheduled 
for September 12~16. It would be a very great honor indeed, for them if you 
could meet with them during their three days in Washington, September 12-14. 

It is the conviction of these dedicated Parliamentarians that their visit 
can make a significant contribution to the public debate about a vital issue 
that can determine the very future of the Western alliance. 

With deep appreciation for your consideration, I remain 

Board of Trustees 
Lee Edwards 

M. Stanton Evans 
Morris I. Leibman, Esq. 

E. Victor Milione 
Hon. Richard B. Stone 

Sincerely yours, 

Lee Edwards 
President 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 29, 1983 

Dear Mr. Marshall: 

In Mr. Deaver's absence, I am writing to let 
you know that your mailgram of July 28th has 
been received and that we are forwarding it 
on to John Herrington, Director of Presidential 
Personnel. 

Thank you so much for your interest in the new 
United States Attorney position for the Central 
District of California and for your endorsement 
of Robert Brosio. I know that you will be hearing 
from Mr. Herrington very shortly. 

Sincerely, 

~"----~ 
Donna L. Blume 
Staff Assistant to 
Michael K. Deaver 

Mr. Norman S. Marshall 
Vice President and General Counsel 
Republic Corporation 
1900 Avenue of the Stars, Suite 2700 
Los Angeles, CA 90067 
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MICHAEL CEAVER 
PRESIDENTIAL ADVISER 
WHITE HOWSE 
WASHIN~TCN DC 20500 

DEAR MR DEAVER 

I KNOW T~AT YOU ARE CONSIDERING A NEW UNITED STATES ATTORNEY FOR THE 
CENTRAL DISTRICT OF CALIFORNIA, 

IN T~IS CONNECTION, I UNQUALIFIEDLY RECO~MEND AN ATTORNEY WHO HAS 
BRILLIANTLY SERVED THE DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE FOR 20 YEARS, 

ROBERT BROSIO JOINED THE DEPARTMENT IN 1q&3 AFTER EARNING HIS DEGREE 
AT STANFCRO, SUCCESSIVELY ROSE THROUGH TME'RANKS ANO WAS ACTING US 
ATTO~NEY ON AN I~TERIM BASIS SEVERAL YEARS AGO, 

HE IS EXCEEDINGLY WELL QUALIFIED, HAS PROVEN ADMINISTRATIVE 
ABILITIES, HAS A~ EXCELLENT GRASP OF CONDITIONS WITHIN THIS STATE AND 
IS A~ EXEMPLARY CITIZEN, HIS PRIVATE LIFE IS UNIMPEACHABLE AND HIS 
ACTICNS AGAINST CRIME ARE WELL KNOWN, SOUTHERN CALIFORNIANS HAVE THE 
DIVISION HE HAS LED FOR YEARS TO THANK FCR KEEPING SOUTHERN 
CALIFORNIA CLEAN OF ORGANIZED CRIME, 

I HAVE K~O~N ROBERT BOTH PROFESSIONALLY AND SOCIALLY FOR OVER 17 
YEARS ANC ENTHUSIASTICALLY SUPPORT HIS NOMINATION, 

NORMAN 5 MARSHALL 
VICE PRESIDENT AND GENERAL COUNSEL 
REPUBLIC CORPORATION 
1QOO AVENUE OF THE STARS SUITE 2700 
LOS ANGELES CA 900b7 

13:17 EST-

MGMCCMP 

TO REPLY BY MAILGRAM MESSAGE, SEE REVERSE SIDE FOR WESTERN UNION'S TOLL· FREE PHONE NUMBERS 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 29, 1983 

Dear Ms. Mucklow: 

Just to let you know that Mr. Deaver is 
presently out of the country travelling 
for the President, and that I am taking 
the liberty of forwarding your July 26th 
letter to Mr. Fred Ryan, Director of 
Presidential Scheduling. 

Thank you for your interest in having the 
President speak at your annual convention. 
I know that you will be hearing from Mr. 
Ryan very shortly. 

Ms. Rosemary Mucklow 

Sincerely, 

Donna L. Blume 
Staff Assistant to 
Michael K. Deaver 

Executive Vice President 
Western States Meat Asosciation 
Cathedral Building, Suite 1200 
1615 Broadway 
Oakland, CA 94612-2115 





Western States Meat 
Association 

Cathedral Building, Suite 1200 

1615 Broadway • Oakland, CA 94612-2115 • (415} 763-1533 

Michael K. Deaver 
Assistant to the President 

& Deputy Chief of Staff 
The White House 
Washington, DC 20500 

Dear Mr. Deaver: 

July 26, 1983 

Our mutual friend, Ron Popp at Elk Grove Meat Co., suggested that 
I send you a copy of our invitation to the President to speak at 
our organization's Annual Convention on Saturday, February 18, 
1984, in San Francisco. Since this is a traditional holiday 
weekend and may coincide with a visit to California by the first 
family, we very much hope that a short presentation to a friendly 
audience of approximately 3,000 meat packers and processors at 
the San Francisco Hilton Hotel could be arranged. A copy of our 
letter to the President is enclosed. Ron joins me in our hope 
that you could help us to arrange this. If there are any 
questions, please let me know. 

enclosure 

~UA; sinclliJ/L, 
Rosemary Mucklow 
Executive Vice President 

cc: Ron Popp, Elk Grove Meat Co. 
Ben Goehring, President WSMA 



[; 
Western States Meat 

Association 
Cathedrai Building, Suite 1200 

1615 Broadway • Oakland, CA 94612-2115 • (415) 763-1533 

The Honorable Ronald Reagan 
President of the United States 
The White House 
Washington, DC 20500 

Dear President Reagan: 

July 26, 1983 

Western States Meat Association, representing meat packers and 
processors in the thirteen western states, extends to you a warm 
and cordial invitation to address its principal General Session 
at the Association's 38th Annual Convention and Suppliers 
Exposition on Saturday, February 18, 1984 in the Grand Ballroo~ 
of the San Francisco Hilton ·Hotel. 

You would be ·addressing a warm, friendly audience of some 3,000 
persons who are owners and managers in one of the nation's basic 
food industries -- meat and meat food products. WSMA President 
Ben Goehring, who is himself President of a pork processing and 
slaughtering firm with corporate headquarters in Lodi, CA, and 
with plants in Iowa, California and Hawaii, would introduce you. 
Ben and his six brothers are Republicans and very active in 
conservative Republican affairs. 

We would be honored if you would accept our invitation. 

~1'4 Yo.~r~ •t11~. 
· ~em.ary Mucklow 
· . i~~~tive Vice President 


